From


Dr.S. Ally Sornam,


Head, PG and Research DLIS,


Bishop Heber College (Autonomous), 
            Trichy 620 017.


Tamil Nadu, 
             India.
To



Chief Editor,


Library Philosophy and Practice Electronic Journal
Dear Sir,

Sub: Journal Article Submission – Reg.

Greetings!

Herewith I have enclosed an article jointly authored by me and Ms.K. Priya and Mr. M. Prakash on “Faculty Perception on Library Facilities: A Survey on NAAC Accredited Autonomous Arts and Science Colleges in Coimbatore City” for publication in your journal. Kindly give your feedback.

Regards

 Dr. S. Ally Sornam

